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Your submission for this review:

Existing users of water, sewerage and drainage should not be expected to cross-subsidize or subsidize new users. Costs and
inflation are too high and the current federal Labor government has failed comprehensively to reduce prices, such as for
electricity, as was repeatedly promised before the last federal election. New infrastructure costs should be borne by the users
of new infrastructure and not by existing users of water, sewerage and drainage.





